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November 1st – Report cards/volunteer confirmation forms go home 

November 7th – HLA Strategic planning meeting  

November 7th – Parent phonics workshops 9:00 a.m. or 5:30 p.m.  

November 11th   -    Veterans’ Day – no school 

November 15th -            HLA Board of Directors Meeting - 4:30 p.m. 

November 17th - Parent Involvement Night–all grades-writing workshop– invitation on reverse 

  November 21st – 27th – Thanksgiving holidays – no school 

  November 29th – SRA class reading workshop 9:00 a.m. or 6:00 p.m.   

  December 15th – HLA Holiday Program (Tioga Center Stage) 

 

*When parking on the street please be sure to keep your child by your side when getting them out of your 

car.  Please walk on the grass up to the first cul-de-sac street and cross there.  We have had reports of 

children almost getting hit by cars because they are walking out in the middle of the street without parents.  

If everyone can cross in the same place then the drivers would know to look out for those crossing.  We are 

investigating the possibility of getting a speed bump and cross walk to help facilitate with traffic.  

 

*The HLA Board Of Directors has agreed to match all fundraising proceeds and donations, dollar for dollar, 

up to $10,000.00 towards our playground.   We are trying to minimize our fundraising activities this year, 

while still maximizing our fundraising proceeds in order to get the playground purchased and installed this 

coming summer.  More details regarding fundraisers will be coming home soon, as will final details on the 

purchase price of the playground and the amount still needed to purchase and install it.   

 

*If your children have been participating in the Morning Mile program and have walked or run the 

equivalent of 10 miles (100 circuits around our track), they will be receiving a Morning Mile charm for each 

10 miles they have walked.  We are sending home these charms with report cards.  We will be having a 

Morning Mile celebration and our first tour in the near future.  We will notify you of the date soon.   

 

*We have sent home certificates for those children who have achieved honor roll status for the first nine 

weeks.  HLA honor roll recognizes all students who have received straight A’s or E’s on their report cards.  

Congratulations to those students!  

 

*Please remember that school begins promptly at 7:45 a.m. Please have your child here by 7:40 to 

ensure they have time to check in and unpack before Morning Meeting begins at 7:45. Doors open at 

7:15 a.m., and Morning Mile starts as soon as we have two parent volunteers here to help.  

  

*A big THANK YOU to everyone who has volunteered this first quarter of the year!  Your time and 

efforts have significantly contributed to the beautification and upkeep of the school.  We would love to 

have some volunteers signed up to read with students on a regular basis.  This is one of the most 

beneficial ways in which volunteers can help children increase their reading skills.   

 
Always feel free to contact us with questions or concerns regarding your children’s education!     

 

Mission Statement: To provide excellence in education with a focus on 

lifelong health, nutrition, and fitness for the creative mind and healthy body. 


